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Dear Parents/Carers 

Re:  Help in Enriching our Children’s School Life 

Hello from the Friends of Old Buckenham High School 

We wish to introduce ourselves to you as the fund raising body of the school and we 

require your help. 

You may have seen us at various school events including concerts, school plays, 

presentation evenings, Christmas market for example.  The funds that we raise have 

bought a lot of extras to enrich your child’s school life i.e. sports equipment, 3D printer 

for DT, sound and lighting equipment for drama and music, atlases for Geography, 

language equipment to name but a few. 

We have an ever increasing wish list from all departments and so in order to help as 

many as possible we are hoping you could help us. 

We would be grateful if you could help us with a monetary donation of your choice.  

The reasoning behind this was a number of parents said they did not get involved in 

the drama or music (as their children are not involved) but would still like to support 

the Friends in supporting the school. 

If you would like to help, please enclose a cheque or cash in a sealed envelope, clearly 

marked Friends OBHS and leave at Reception.   

Cheques to be made out to Friends OBHS. 

May we thank you in advance for any donations that you may make. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Gill Dale 

Chair of the Friends OBHS 


